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 THE SCRIBBLY GUM
Principal’s Report
Term 4 Guidelines & Planning
We are eagerly awaiting the next set of guidelines 
from the DoE, in response to COVID-19, which will 
inform our forward planning for next term. This 
information will determine how we structure and 
plan for end of year events such as Presentation 
Day and Year 6 Graduation activities. Hopefully, 
these events can go ahead in some fashion close 
to normal, along with additional opportunities for 
school incursions/excursions in the final term of 2020. 
When the path ahead is clearer and confirmed, we 
will communicate plans to families.

Positive Behaviour for Learning
Our PBL program has continued to develop this 
term at Temora West. Students who are consistently 
showing our school values of respect, responsibility, 
honesty and empathy are being rewarded each 
week. We have also had fewer negative incidents 
in the playground over the past week or so which 
is pleasing to see! Our first ‘PBL Super Draw’ for this 
year will be drawn for students today, with many 
fantastic prizes up for grabs. Those students who 
have earnt a ‘PBL Special Mention’ this term will 
have an automatic pick for one of the prizes, a 
fitting reward for their extra effort in displaying our 
school values.

NRL Clinics
We were lucky to have a visit from NRL development 
officers on Tuesday, with clinics being run on the back 
oval for all students. There will also be opportunities 
for students to participate in the ‘League Stars’ 
program during the school holidays and information 
for these sessions was shared with the children. 
Thanks to James from the NRL for these initiatives.

School Based Apprenticeships & Traineeships
We have partnered with the Temora High School to 
enable Year 11 students to work as trainee School 
Learning & Support Officers (SLSO’s) for one day a 
week at our school from next term. This is a valuable 
opportunity for both schools and in particular, the 
Year 11 students, who will gain confidence and skills 
to assist them with their transition from school and 
out into the workforce.

All the staff wish our students and families an enjoyable, 
relaxing and safe break from school! Don’t forget that 
there is no pupil free day/staff development day to 
start Term 4, so it will be back to normal classes from 
Monday, 12th October.
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SCHOOL LEADERS
We are very proud of the School Leaders and their very well 
structured thoughts and ideas for the School Council meeting at 
the Council Chambers last week. They all looked very smart in their 
formal uniforms and spoke exceptionally well when questioned by 
Mayor Firman about their roles as School Leaders and their ideas 
for council to consider. Some of the ideas presented sparked the 
interest of shire council members and Mayor Firman suggested 
that the students write to council with their ideas so they can be 
discussed at a future meeting with the possibility of some of them 
being brought to fruition. 

Empower ing our  s tudents  to  reach thei r  fu l l  potent ia l

Making the most of the sunshine at lunchtime making daisy chains
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CALENDAR
WEEK 10

Fri  25 Sept Last Day Term 3

TERM 4 - WEEK 1

Mon 12 Oct
SCHOOL RETURNS FOR 
STUDENTS-  No Staff 
Development Day

Wed 14 Oct Proposed Big Step Evening

THS & BEYOND
We welcomed Craig Sinclair, Lisa Hughes, Emily Grant and Kim Sandgren along 
with Sheree Elwin from Temora High School to speak with our Stage 3 students 
about their life journey’s from school at Temora High School to their current 
professions. It was inspiring for our students to hear from local people who are 
doing great things. These guests are wonderful examples of how hard work 
and dedication can lead them wherever they wish to go in life. We sincerely 
thank them all for giving up their time to attend our school and who knows, 
maybe they have inspired the next, Occupational Therapist, Dentist, Economic 
Development Manager or Kinesiologist during their visit!

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY
We have included some photos below of our Walk Safely to School Day. It was 
great to see so many of our students participate.

WORK EXPERIENCE 
We are thrilled to have one of our ex-students Trista Thorp back in the school for 
Work Experience. The students have enjoyed having Trista moving throughout 
their classrooms and helping them out with their work. We hope you have 
enjoyed your time back at Temora West Trista!!

Temora Junior 
Cricket Association

0428 383 091

COMMUNITY NEWS

School Holiday Touch Clinic

Where: Temora West Sports Ground 
(Soccer ground)

When: Wednesday 30th September 

Session 1- Registration: 9.30am -10am

Session 1: Year 2-6  10am - 11.30am

Session 2- Registration: 11.30am-12 noon

Session 2: High School (and JSC players in 
year 5 and  6)  12 noon- 2pm

Cost: No fee.  

This is  a COVID safe event.

TEMORA DISTRICT JUNIOR CRICKET
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TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY
A reminder to parents/carers to please fill in the ‘Tell Them From 
Me’ Survey. You will find the link below.  We have decided to 
place every family who completes the survey into a draw for 
the chance to win a local gift voucher. If you have submitted 
the survey please let the office know via email or phone so you 
can be included. This draw will take place in Week 4 of Term 4. 
 http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/twps

SRC SKIPPING DAY
Well done to all students for their enthusiastic participation in 
the SRC Skipping event held on Tuesday. In keeping with the 
Covid-19 DoE guidelines, the students went out in class groups 
rather than a whole school group to show off some of their 
fantastic skipping abilities. From criss cross to pepper and 
everything in between, everyone thoroughly enjoyed being 
active in the sunshine whilst supporting the Jump Rope for Heart 
Foundation. Some pictures are included below.

FETE ARTWORK
Great job Miss T and Year 2/3 on their finished product for the 
fete artwork! We are still yet to hear how they will be sold or 
auctioned off but we will definately give more information to 
families when it has been decided. One more class artwork to 
reveal in Term 4!

LOST PROPERTY
Tomorrow is the last chance to check out the lost property box 
for missing items. Students can check the box during the day 
and any labelled items will be returned to their owners before 
the remaining items are washed and added to the clothing pool 
donations. PLEASE label all clothing and belongings clearly so if 
they are misplaced they can be returned to their rightful owner. 
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STUDENT OF THE FORTNIGHT
Peyton H- 2/3T

Peyton’s gentle and kind 
presence in 2/3T helps to make 
all of our students feel at ease. 
Always ready with a smile, Peyton 
is a friend to all. Her learning is 
going from strength to strength 
and we have recently discovered 
how confident she has become 
when sharing speeches in front 
of the class. Peyton frequently 
shares her thinking in maths 
and adores being a winner in 
Noughts and Crosses. We call 
Peyton the Pac Man Ninja, as 
she frequently dominates our 
Pac Man Brain Break games 
outside on the basketball court. 
It has been delightful to see how 
happy, confident and engaged 
you are at school, Peyton. 
What a star you are!

PBL AWARDS WEEKS 8-9
MC/M Sam B  Eva N

  Eva N    Sam B

K/1 H  Kirra McG 
         Rhyder N April O

1/2 B  Sienna McC Temperence H
  Ben R  Benji G 

2/3 T  Hunter McD Lilly-Rose C 
  Beau F  Hunter McD

3/4 M Mackenzie B Cooper G

  Cooper G Olivia R

5/6 G  Riley S  Chloe M
  Chloe M Kate P

5/6 R  Lachlan R Jake R   
  Seth B  Charllie B

END OF TERM PBL SUPERDRAW
Callie McG   Elizabeth M     Brax G
Grace Y   Mackenzie B     Beau F
Bella Y    Ella Mck     Lillie-Rose C
Lachlan G   Hayley McK     Haylee S 
Connor R   Skye W     Mackensi K
Hannah S   Emily M     Abbey R
Alexis B   Layla B     Austin G
Georgia B   Rommy W     Ella W
Ivy Rose McK   Indy W     Jasmine M

Special Mention: Loken E, Savanah W, Adelin W



YEAR 2/3 T

MR RODDY 

Mr Roddy is an amazing man

Really, he is a good person 

Really, he is smiley

Obviously, he likes his job

Doing his job

Day and night working

You are a hard working person, Mr Roddy

SPRINGTIME
Sun starts to shine and sparkle

Perfect days and blissful nights

Really, spring is great

It’s great to swim in spring time

Nice to lie on the grass in spring

Great smiles are everywhere

The days get nicer and longer

I love spring time

My flowers grow beautifully in spring

Eating springtime food is fresh and yummy!


